
 

 

CSSD                                                                                            28th Jan 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 
Gosh hard to believe that we are almost one month down of 2024!  I am currently in Melbourne 
and it sounds like you are all having hotter weather than me.  Last night we saw Moulin Rouge and 
it was fabulous and got me excited for our dance year to begin.   

A special welcome to all new students and their families; and of course our wonderful existing 
students. 

TERM 1 & 2 TIMETABLE 
The timetable was a nightmare (lol) but I got there in the end.  There have been a few day changes  
as I have worked around teacher and venue availability.  Please note the timetable is subject to 
amendments up to week three, as by then I know who has enrolled.  Classes will officially start on 
Sunday 11th February, however there will be some fitness/stretch classes held the week before as 
follows: 

Monday 5th & Wednesday 7th February                                                                                            

Stretching & Fitness                    Monday Wednesday                                                                                                                                              

4.30pm  Year 1-4 Students   Addison        Olivia 

5.00pm. Year 5 - 6 Students         Caroline  Keiva 

5.30pm. Year 7 – 9 Students         Keiva  Nicole 

6.15pm  Year 10 & Up Students    Caroline Keiva 

TEACHERS/VENUE 
We welcome Olivia Whitmarsh to our teaching team this year.  Olivia tried dancing at 3 years old  
but was a bit shy so took a break and came back at 4 and there has been no stopping her.  She 
has trained in jazz, contemporary, acro, hip hop and is a part of our senior troupe and Azurite hip 
hop crew.   She will be teaching her first hip hop class – good luck Olivia! 



 

2 

Please make sure you have read the timetable correctly as we are spread across three venues – 
Our Studio; SV RSA; Tui Glen School Hall. 

NEW ADULTS JAZZ CLASS 

We are hoping (dependent on numbers) to start a new class on Tuesday at 7.00pm.  If you know 
anyone keen then please let me know? 

UNIFORMS/SHOES 

We will be opening up the uniform shop as follows: 

Monday 5th  & Wednesday 7th February                              Sunday 11th February                                                       
4.30pm to 7.00pm       2.00pm to 4.00pm 

COSTUMES 
Please  remember to return any costumes that were borrowed/hired from CSSD  for the 
recital/showcase. 

RECITAL PHOTOS 
Please check out bex.nz for the amazing photos that you can purchase, order form and details are 
all on the website. 

TERM FEES 
Unfortunately, I am still chasing people for unpaid fees in 2023.  If you have an outstanding 
account then your child is unable to return to dancing this year unless payment has been made 
before the 10th February.   

Please remember if you pay the first week of term (no invoice issued) you receive a discount, 
otherwise I send out invoices in week two for payment.   

HERE’S TO 2024 
We are all looking forward to being back in the studio doing what we love. 

See you soon -  Caroline, Nicole, Tamzin, Mackenzie, Keiva, Addison, Hannah and Olivia 


